
Think of a character, 
find a good sized spud 

and get creative! 

As usual we will also be dressing up for World Book Day as 
our favourite book characters. 

Finished potatoes should be brought into school on World 
Book Day. All potatoes should have a creative name, the 

child’s full name and year group. 

For World Book Day this year we would like children to 
create characters out of potatoes! 

Thursday 7th March 2024 


